
The TGS Parents Network provides the School community with an opportunity to sell and purchase current 
second hand textbooks at reasonable prices. The availability of particular textbooks cannot be guaranteed.    
2017 textbook lists are available from the School website.  Visit the 2017 Commencement Pack page under the 
Enrolments menu heading, for booklists and Text book Returns form. Information about an online registration 
form will be added to the website at a later date.  
                                                                              
FIND US IN THE IB STAFFROOM BUILDING, (NEXT TO LAUNDRY / WORKSHOP BUILDING), NORTH WARD 
 
 OWING TO A SHORTAGE OF PARENT VOLUNTEERS, PLEASE NOTE REDUCED OPENING DAYS THIS YEAR. 
 
The TGS Parents Network volunteers will be accepting current books for resale during November and up until 
the beginning of the 2017 School Year. The bookshop no longer sells second hand graphics calculators. NOTE: 
DUE TO A CHANGE IN CURRICULUM IN 2017, MATHS TEXTBOOKS (YEARS 7-10) MUST BE PURCHASED NEW.                           
 

PLEASE INCLUDE ANY DISCS THAT BELONG TO EACH BOOK 
 

Please note the following opening times for books to be dropped in (together with a completed Textbook 
Returns Form): 

 
Wednesday 30th November, Thursday 1st, Friday 2nd December 2016 (8.15am – 9.30am) 

Bookshop at IB STAFFROOM, North Ward Campus 
 

Monday 5th, Tuesday 6th, Wednesday 7th December 2016 (9.00am - 10.30am) 
Bookshop at IB STAFFROOM, North Ward Campus 

Books are available to be purchased from this week onwards 
 

Mon 9th, Wed 11th, Fri 13th, Mon 16th, Wed 18th, Fri 20nd January, 2017 (9.00am – 11.30am) 
Bookshop at IB STAFFROOM, North Ward Campus 

 
Mon 23rd, Tues 24th, Wed 25th January 2017 (8.15am – 9.30am) 

Bookshop at IB STAFFROOM, North Ward Campus 
 

Download Textbook Return Forms from the TGS website (2016 Commencement Pack) or pick up a copy from 
the Second Hand Bookshop. 

 
The bookshop will be closed between the 8th December 2016 and the 8th January, 2017. The bookshop is 

staffed by volunteers during the above opening hours during the December / January holidays, but not during 
the school year. For enquiries during the school terms, please contact the TGS Enrolments or Boarding staff.  

For any queries during the January opening period, contact us via the email address below. 
                                               Telephone 4722 4954 during new opening hours. 
                                                                         Mrs Prue Watson 

Bookshop Convenor - TGS Parents Network.   Email: tgsparentsnetwork@tgs.qld.edu.au 

mailto:tgsparentsnetwork@tgs.qld.edu.au

